
Call the Connecticut Fair Housing Center  
at 860-247-4400 or 888-247-4401 toll free

Fair Housing Rights for applicants and  
residents of public and subsidized housing

If you are applying for public or subsidized housing, you may not  
be denied if:

• �You have a criminal record that is related to a disability.

• �You are a domestic violence survivor.

• �You live in a group home.

• �You have a disability.

In addition, you are not required to provide proof of medical treatment  
or proof that you are able to live independently.

If you think you have been a victim of housing discrimination,  
please call us!


